
Police Report for Lawford Parish Council 

A Summary of Incidents that have been reported in Lawford 

during the period of the 1st to the 30th of June 2019 

 

here have been two incidents of note in Lawford. 

Sometime between the 8th and 13th of June a building site in 

Bromley Road was burgled. Suspect/s entered one of the 

new builds by forcing a door and once inside they sprayed 

the walls, ceilings and everywhere possible causing criminal 

damage. 

 

Between the 6th and the 20th of June a further burglary 

occurred at a new build in Lawford Green. Entry was gained 

to the property by forcing the rear bi-folding patio door. 

Damage was caused within by smearing the walls with an 

unknown substance. 

 

For information 

Graffiti with the tag ‘ARCY’ was written with a marker pen on 

several road signs, posts, bins, tourist signs and a wooden 

shelter.  

 

Kindest Regards 

 

PCSO Pat Smith 


